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The hand-eye and foot-eye coordination unit focused on activities using various pieces of manipulative equipment.  Activities in this unit provided practice in visual tracking and manual dexterity.  Equipment we used included jump ropes, balloons, deck rings, scarves, beanbags, hoops, scoops, and balls of varying types and sizes.  By working on hand-eye, hand-foot and visual tracking skills, students become more adept at using different equipment.  This will hopefully increase their confidence level which will encourage them to want to stay active and to try new activities.  Next term, we will extend our learning by practicing our striking skills and using a variety of targets, as well as dance, gymnastics and cooperative games.
Warm-up activities for PE classes this term included several variations of tag games, relays, low-organized games, dances, jumping rope and stretching.  The children are learning valuable cooperation skills and are also working hard at learning to skip using a jump rope.

Your child’s marks are reflective of the skills we have covered and his or her level of participation from October 31st until March 17th.  We will continue to practice and to reinforce a number of these skills throughout the remainder of the year.  New skills and opportunities to practice and integrate them will also take place.

With the last three months of the school year upon us and good weather on the way (soon, hopefully!), I encourage you and your child(ren) to maintain an active, healthy lifestyle.  Getting outside and leaving electronic devices inside will do much to encourage outdoor games with family and friends or the practice of individual skills like kicking a soccer ball!  Park the car farther away from the grocery store; toss a ball around in the yard; walk the family pet; visit your local playground or park.  These are simple ideas for encouraging wellness in your family. We will again participate in the 60 Minute Kids’ Club Challenge this spring.
During Student-Involved Conference time, equipment and activity cards will be available in the gym for your child to demonstrate to you the various skills he or she has worked on this past term.  **Please sign-up for a time slot before or after your child’s homeroom appointment.  I will be available to answer any questions as well.
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